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Monday 17th June 2024 

Dear School Community,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some proposed changes to the 

school day and teaching hours, starting from the Academic Year September 2024. 

Recently, the Government updated its guidance on the length of the school day, requiring 

schools to offer a minimum of 32.5 hours per week by September 2024. In order to comply 

with this directive, we need to extend our school day by an additional five minutes. 

Here are the proposed changes: 

• Start Time: The school day will continue to start at 8:45 a.m. (no change). 

• End Time: We propose extending the end of the day to 3:15 p.m. instead of the current 3:10 

p.m. 

These adjustments aim to ensure that we align with the Government's regulations, while 

minimising disruption to the overall structure of the school day. 

**Consultation Period** 

We value your input and your feedback is essential, in our decision-making process. The 

consultation period will be open from 17th June 2024 to 12pm on the 1st July 2024. Please 

share any comments, questions, or concerns regarding these proposed changes. 

Parent feedback link here: https://forms.office.com/e/c4SGpxBBTP or please scan the QR 

code: 

 

Your thoughts matter, and we appreciate your support in shaping the future of our school. 

We will consider all responses during the consultation period, and a final decision will be 

communicated to you before we finish this Academic Year. 

p.t.o 
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continued:-   

 

Any changes will not be made until we return to school on the Thursday 5th September 2024. 

Government guidance can be found here: Length of the school week - non-statutory guidance 

(publishing.service.gov.uk) 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Stuart Mallott 

Principal 
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